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Dear Senators, 

 

This letter is in support of senate bill 1548. While I agree with sticking on Daylight 

Saving Time over Standard Time, the need for an act of the US Congress to make 

this happen seems unlikely at this time.  

 

As a school teacher their are multiple days during the school year due to learning 

loss with the time change. The change to a students circadian rhythm hinders their 

ability to learn. By making a switch to a consistent schedule will assist students in 

achieving their educational outcomes.  

 

Thank you for choosing to pass SB1548 through committee and onto the senate 

floor.  

 

CJ 


